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Dear Transplantation Society Committee, 

I am writing this letter in confirmation of Dulat Bekbolsynov's status as a trainee at the 

University of Toledo College of Medicine and Life Sciences (UT COM). Dulat is a Ph.D. 

graduate at our institution and is currently working toward completing his post-doctoral research 

project in the laboratory of Dr. Stanislaw Stepkowski. Completion of Dulat Bekbolsynov’s 
research project is anticipated in three-year time frame. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns about our graduate 

program here at UT COM or about the status of Dulat Bekbolsynov as a graduate student in our 

program. 

Sincerely, 

Stanislaw Stepkowski, D.V.M., Ph.D., D.Sc. 

Professor 

University of Toledo College of Medicine and Life Sciences 

Email: stanislaw.stepkowski@utoledo.edu 
Phone: 479-383-6626 
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